Natalie Kreeger Elementary School
Fowlerville Community Schools



Jason Miller, Principal
Kristine Esch, Adm. Assistant
Taunya Rehfus, Adm. Assistant
Dear Kreeger Families,
We are excited to welcome all of our students to their first day at Kreeger. As you may or may not have heard, the district has needed to change our Open House date this year from August 20th to September 3rd, from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m. This will mean students will start school before the Open House date. I am informing you all about our first-day-of-school processes, including how and where students will enter the building, in the hope that it will ease the transition to the beginning of our school year.
We can’t wait to start this exciting new year and help make our students' first morning a smooth and happy one! Below is the process for each grade level on the first day of school.
Third Grade: On the first day of school, all our third-grade teachers will be outside to greet students and assist them in getting to their classrooms. Teachers will be on the west end of Kreeger. Each teacher will hold a sign with their last name, allowing students to easily locate their teacher. We will also have building staff stationed by the bus drop-off area and in front of Kreeger to guide students to their respective teachers outside.We can’t wait to start this exciting new year with our third graders and help make their first morning a smooth and happy one!
After greeting the students, third-grade teachers will walk their classes into the building together and guide them to their appropriate classrooms.
Fourth Grade: Fourth-grade students will enter the building through two locations, depending on whether they are a walker/drop-off student or a bus student. The 4th graders who are coming off the bus will head to the fourth-grade pod doors in the back of the building. Kreeger staff will be spread out by bus to help students reach the correct door. Students being dropped off or walking will line up by the Kreeger bell tower in front of the building and enter through the doors located by the bell tower.
Fifth Grade: Fifth-grade students will enter the building in two locations, depending on whether they are a walker/drop-off or bus student. The 5th graders who are coming off the bus will proceed to the fifth-grade pod doors located at the back of the building. Kreeger staff will be outside to assist students in finding the correct door. Those 5th-graders who are walking or being dropped off will line up by the gymnasium door out front (east side of the building).


We look forward to a great year ahead.
Sincerely,
Jason Miller
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